
May 18, 2012

County-wide Sheep Project

Julie Katawicz of Boulder Creek 4-H is gearing up to offer a county-wide sheep project. 
 
If you are interested, please join us for the first introductory meeting at Julie's next Wednesday, May 23 at 4:30pm. Julie will explain a bit about sheep and the different project options so we can all decide who would like to do what...
 
The address and directions:
922 Harmon Gulch (off of Bear Creek Road in Boulder Creek)
 
The house is second-to-last on the road and about a mile from Bear Creek. You will cross over 2 bridges to get there.
Please RSVP to bc4hcommunity@gmail.com if you are planning to attend so that Julie can be sure to have enough materials for everyone!
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